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PUBLIC NOTICE 
 
 

The Madbury Planning Board’s regular bimonthly meeting scheduled for 
 

Wednesday, April 15, 2020,  

at 7:00 pm, 
 

has been cancelled due to COVID 19 precautions.   
 

Additionally, in accordance with NH Governor’s Executive Order 23, the 
Planning Board will not meet in April. 

 
 

 
For future notices on planning board meetings and issues please check: 

 
The Town of Madbury’s public notice web page: 

http://www.townofmadbury.com/PublicNotices.html 

 
The Madbury Panning Board’s web page: 

http://www.madburynh.org/show_pb.php 
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